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Burdet, Kevin (ATG)

From: SVETLANA BOKOVA <sweet_homecleaning@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 5, 2019 10:47 PM
To: ATG WWW E-mail Public Counsel
Subject: Comment on the proposed rates

I oppose changes to PSE rates.  
1. We are fine with out self-service tools and interaction with PSE. 
2. We do not use solar, battery storage and electric vehicles. We should not pay for those who does.  
3. We do not need to improve natural gas reliability. It had been reliable last 10 years just fine.  
4. Rates are high as is. We don't need any improvements.  
Svetlana McFarland  
 


